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Tuesday, 10 May 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As part of this term’s topic, we are taking the Reception children to visit St Bartholomew’s Church on 

the High Street on Thursday 19th May. 

The children will be learning about different areas of the church, the people who work in a church 

and listen to a short story. 

• Miss Crimp’s class with be leaving school at 1.10pm and returning to school for 2.10pm 

• Miss Macaulay’s class will be leaving school at 1.55pm and returning to school for 2.50pm 

If you can help walk the children to and from the church, please let the class teacher know as soon 

as possible. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Bowditch, Miss Crimp and Miss Macaulay 

Reception teachers 

Head Teacher – Alison Pass 

 

mailto:admin@woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk

